From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C

Date: 22 September 2021 20:15:31

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my concern about the problem of insufficient water supply during the building phase and the subsequent operation of Sizewell C. It appears that the only way sufficient water can be supplied is for a desalination plant to be built. I am very much against the idea of further industrialization of this area, on top of the plans for Sizewell C, and concerned about the environmental impact that a further plant facility will have, not only in the building of it, but also the operation.

Yours,

John Parsons